
Your Choices -
Weighing the Options

ourpasadena.org

As part of the second round of community workshops for Our Pasadena – Putting the 
Plan in Motion, the Planning & Community Development Department will be hosting an 
open-house style workshop where stakeholders can learn about and provide feedback on 
preliminary concepts for the Central District Specific Plan. 

Due to high turnout from the previous workshop, two sessions will be offered throughout 
the day for this round, both featuring the same information and format. Each session will 
include an introductory presentation followed by a variety of stations where participants 
can provide input on topics such as land use, building heights, sidewalks, open space, and 
the overall vision of various neighborhoods within the Central District. 

Feedback received will help refine these ideas and inform the creation of an updated 
Central District Specific Plan. 

@ourpasadena ourpasadena@cityofpasadena.net

ourpasadena.org

CENTRAL DISTRICT COMMUNITY WORKSHOP

CENTRAL DISTRICT
March 21, 2019

Session 1  2:30 - 4:00 p.m.  
or 

  Session 2   6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Pasadena Senior Center
85 East Holly Street

22

YOU’RE 
INVITED!


